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Wendy Brown

From: Scripture Union Scotland <communications@suscotland.org.uk>
Sent: 09 December 2022 17:30
To: Wendy Brown
Subject: Unto us a child is born | SU Scotland e-news
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Dear Wendy, 

Can you believe that Christmas is just around the corner?! Here at SU Scotland we are 

busy exploring the Christmas story with children in schools and churches across the 

country as well as planning ahead for all that is to come in 2023. 
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Last week the SU Scotland staff team gathered together for our annual Staff Conference at 

Lendrick Muir. It was wonderful to be together again, and we've been filled up and 

refreshed, ready and excited for all that God has planned! 

We have exciting things to share with you, so please read on! 

 

 

 

 

Isaiah 9:6 (NIV) 

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his 

shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, 

Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. 

 

 

 

 

News & Updates 
 

 

SU Holidays 
 

Bookings for 2023 are now OPEN!  

 

Choose from a wide variety of holiday type, location and length. From multi-activity 
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holidays, specialist holidays like drama and music, creative arts and baking, to our voice 

and creative writing weekends. Or why not try surfing, sailing or skiing? 

 

With locations all across Scotland we believe there's something for everyone! 

 

Check out the video above or find out more and book here: suholidays.org.uk  

 

   

 

 

 
Light Up Christmas - Ukrainian Subtitles 
 

LIGHT UP CHRISTMAS NOW AVAILABLE WITH UKRAINIAN SUBTITLES & 

RESOURCES  

We are delighted to see Light up Christmas being used in schools and churches all over 

the country. There is still plenty of time to register for free and instant access. If you would 

like to make use of our new Ukrainian subtitled version, with videos and reflection sheets, 

register at suscotland.org.uk/lightupchristmas 
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COmMISSION 2023 

Bookings for COmMISSION 2023 are now open! 

 

Inspired by the Great Commission, we've developed a programme of great training for 16-

23 year-olds. Training! Action! Review! All essential elements in our COmMISSION 

programme which equips young leaders for mission with children and young people. Go 

deeper in faith, get into the Bible, learn new skills for mission, and develop lasting 

friendships. 

 

Find out more: suscotland.org.uk/commission 
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Help Bring Hope This Christmas... 

As children and young people search for sources of hope and comfort, staff and volunteers 

are able to introduce them to Jesus, to share a message of real hope to those impacted by 

isolation and uncertainty. We are already making inroads, and with your help, we will 

continue to see more children and young people exploring the Bible and responding to the 

significance of Jesus. 

  

If you haven't made a gift to this appeal yet, would you give a special gift of hope this 

Christmas? 

  

Find out more at suscotland.org.uk/hope 

 

 
Dates for your diary! 

 

SU Scotland Day of Prayer 

19 January 2023 

 

Join us for our next Day of Prayer where 

our theme will be 'By prayer and 

petition' based on Philippians 4:4-13. 
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Check out suscotland.org.uk/dop 
 

 

   

 

As always, we appreciate your ongoing prayer and support and wish you a Merry 

Christmas and a blessed New Year when it comes. 

 

With our warmest thanks 

 

 

 

Gillian McNaughton (Aitken) 

Communications and Marketing Manager 

   

 

 

Make a donation to SU Scotland  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

Scripture Union Scotland is registered in Scotland as a charity (no.SC011222) and as a company limited by guarantee 

(no.SC54297). Registered Office: 70 Milton Street, Glasgow, G4 0HR 

 

unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences   

  

  

 


